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Kevin Morgenstein Fuerst

From: University of Vermont <giving@uvm.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 10:09 AM
To: Kevin Morgenstein Fuerst
Subject: Preview: Student Clubs Need Your Help

   

 

 

UVM student clubs are fundraising to support their 
passions for another year! 

 

Hi Kevin, 

  

Today is the launch of the annual student club fundraiser! 

  

This yearly campaign, called LUVMyClub, is a friendly competition 

between clubs from across UVM's campus. Students from 70 different 

clubs are reaching out to their networks to meet their fundraising goals, 

but they need help from parents like you.  
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I hope you'll check out the campaign and consider making a gift of $10, 

$25, or $50 today to support your student's favorite UVM club! 

Give Today!  

  

With the support of UVM parents like you, they'll be one step closer to 

meeting their fundraising goal, and competing to win prizes of up to 

$1,500! 

  

Thank you so much for supporting students like me here at UVM as we 

follow our passions outside the classroom. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Stephanie Galinos '21 

Director, Student Alumni Association Philanthropy Committee 

 

Make Your Gift Today! 
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